
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the city council of Jordan, MN will meet in the council chambers at 

116 First Street East at 6:30 p.m. on February 14, 2022, to consider the making of the 2022 

Infrastructure Improvements, the improvement on the following roadways pursuant to Minn. 

Stat. §§ 429.011 to 429.111: 

1. Seville Drive from El Dorado Drive to Creek Lane 

2. El Dorado Drive from Seville Drive to Creek Lane 

3. Alley between Mertens Street and Wood Street, north of Second Street 

4. Alley between Wood Street and West Street, north of Second Street 

5. Alley between West Street and Varner Street, north of Second Street 

6. Alley between Varner Street and Rice Street, north of Second Street 

  

Properties with the following identification numbers are proposed to be assessed: 

 

PID 

220280030 220500110 220030460 220030570 220021140 220021260 

220500010 220500120 220030470 220030580 220021150 220021270 

220500020 220500130 220030480 220030590 220021160 220021280 

220500030 220500220 220030490 220030600 220021170 220021290 

220500040 220500240 220030500 220030610 220021190 220021300 

220500050 220500072 220030510 220030620 220021200 220021310 

220500060 220890011 220030520 220030630 220021210 220021320 

220500071 220890014 220030530 220030640 220021220 220021330 

220500080 220890016 220030540 220030650 220021230 220021340 

220500090 220890013 220030550 220030660 220021240  

220500100 220990010 220030560 220030670   
 

 

The total estimated cost the 2022 Infrastructure Improvements Project is $1,645,900. A 

reasonable estimate of the impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing. Such 

persons as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at this 

meeting. 

 

 

       Tom Nikunen 

       City Administrator 

 

Published in Jordan Independent on February 3, 2022 and February 10, 2022. 


